From: M F

Sent: 17 November 2017 10:29

To:

Subject: FW: Results of the ADCS elective home education survey
Attachments: ADCS EHE Survey Analysis 2017 FINAL.PDF

Hi

Agenda item for team meeting

F M

From: H D

Sent: 16 November 2017 20:45
To:

Subject: FW: Results of the ADCS elective home education survey

Thought you would all like to see this in case not filtered down toyou. T sent the draft which he (as AEWM
president) and me (AEHEP) were given access to the draft last week and we both made comments. Could not share
at that point as under strict confidentiality. T  also sent to Lord Soley so fingers crossed for next week.

Is anyone able to attend the debate — if yes can you let me know and Ill pass on to Lord Soley, unfortunately | am
committed elsewhere so cannot make it

Best wishes
D
D H

From: K B
Sent: 16 November 2017 16:58
Subject: Results of the ADCS elective home education survey



Dear all,

The findings of the Association’s recent survey on elective home education are attached here for your
information. We received a total of 118 valid responses to this exercise, so | wanted to thank you all for taking the
time to reply.

We've shared this report with DCSs, the Department for Education, Ofsted, the Children’s Commissioner, the LGA
and the Education Select Committee today and will be publishing it on our website in the morning.

A brief summary of the findings can be found below:

* 118 respondents (77% of LAs) reported 35,487 children and young people being home schooled in their local
area, aggregated up to 152 LAs it is likely this figure is closer to 45,700

s 95% of respondents reported year-on-year increases in this cohort

e This cohort is very fluid with the results of this survey suggesting between 35,819 and 49,154 children and
young people were home schooled in 2016/17, a variation of 37% across the year

¢ The majority of respondents reported over 80% of their known home schooling cohort had previously
attended school.

Thanks again for your help and support with this, you're probably aware the Home Education (Duty of Lacal
Authorities) Bill (2017) will receive its second reading in the House of Lords next week... Hopefully our collective
efforts with influence the DfE’s thinking and perhaps even the debate, fingers crossed!?

Thanks



